
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Kara Roberson, Strategic Communications Officer

Phone: (636) 639-2004 or (636) 856-4607

Email: Kara.Roberson@wentzvillemo.gov

City of Wentzville Celebrated as St. Louis Post-Dispatch 2023 TopWorkplace

[Wentzville, MO — June 27, 2023] The City of Wentzville has once again claimed a prestigious spot on the

renowned St. Louis Post-Dispatch 2023 Top Workplace list. This monumental achievement is a testament to

the unparalleled enthusiasm and unwavering commitment exhibited by the City's exceptional workforce.

The Top Workplace list, curated by Energage, exclusively relies on feedback from employees through an

independent survey. This comprehensive assessment delves into the core aspects of workplace culture,

encompassing vital elements such as compensation, benefits, management and visionary leadership, among

others.

“Our incredible City employees are the driving force behind the City of Wentzville's success. Their unwavering

dedication, remarkable talent and continuous innovation have brought us to the prestigious Top Workplace

recognition once again,” stated City Administrator Douglas Lee. “We extend our gratitude to the Mayor and

Board of Aldermen for their invaluable support and advocacy. Together, we will continue to strive to deliver

exceptional service to the residents, businesses and other stakeholders we serve.”

To earn a place on this illustrious list, organizations had to attain top scores locally while meeting national

benchmarks. For 2023, 2,704 organizations were invited to survey their employees. Based on employee survey

feedback, only 179 organizations earned recognition as a Top Workplace. Eighty-six percent of the City's

employees took part in the survey, offering invaluable insights and perspectives. The St. Louis Post-Dispatch

celebrated this achievement by dedicating a special section in the June 25 Sunday edition, providing a tribute

to the remarkable success stories of the honored workplaces.

The City of Wentzville's success in securing its place on the St. Louis Post-Dispatch 2023 Top Workplace list

signifies the embodiment of the Board of Aldermen's critical success factors — namely fostering exceptional

City service. With this remarkable achievement, the City of Wentzville reaffirms its position as a trailblazer in

fostering an exceptional workplace culture that empowers and values its employees, setting a shining example

for organizations in the St. Louis region and beyond.
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